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INCORPORATED —

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE

November 16, 2012

Marjorie Cole

Rotary District 5340

New Generations Chair 2012-15
4026 N. Hempstead

San Diego, CA 92116

RE: District Grant P-134, National City Rotary Club
Dear Ms. Cole,

This letter is to confirm that the National City Rotary Club participated in the annual
National City Police Department School Supply Giveaway on October 23, 2012. The
Rotary Club provided $4,000.00 towards this project. Various organizations also
provided donations to assist children of ten of our elementary schools in National City.
The National City Mayor, council members and representatives from the Rotary Club
participated in the distribution along with me. The receipts provided to the Rotary Club
were for all supplies purchased with all donations.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 619.336.4511.

Sincerely, |

Adolfo Gonzales, Ed.D
Chief of Police

National City Police Department
1200 National City Boulevard, National City, CA 91950-4302
619/336-4400 Fax 619/336-4525 www.nationalcityca.gov

LA
[ ]



